
MEMO 
 
Date: October 21, 2018 
 
To: The Flathead County Planning Board and Flathead County Office of 
Zoning and Planning 
 
From: North Fork Land Use Advisory Committee 
 
Re: 10 Year Review of the North Fork Neighborhood Plan 
 
On September 14, 2018 the full membership of the North Fork Land Use 
Advisory Committee (NFLUAC) met at Sondreson Hall to facilitate the 
mandated 10 year review the Neighborhood Plan.  At that meeting it was 
unanimous from both the committee and those landowners present that there 
are no substantive reasons for amending the Plan or its zoning.  Further, it 
was unanimous that reasonable notice was given to ensure effective public 
involvement.  This committee will continue to meet regularly to continue its 
important mission to enhance the resource values of the North Fork and 
allow active participation in shaping and guiding the future of the area.  
 
Submitted by  
Randy Kenyon 
NFLUAC Chairperson 
 
CC:  Committee Members 


